
The Canadian Northern Economic Development 
Agency (CanNor) is aware of the impacts of 
COVID-19 on your business. We understand that, 
in these exceptional circumstances, we need to 
adapt our support to fit your reality.

WE ARE TAKING ACTION.

Here is how you can get in touch with us:

We can help clients by:

Confirming eligibility for additional 
funding and/or flexible arrangements

Providing information about 
federal programs and services

Call one of the following CanNor offices: 
- Nunavut: (867) 975-3725
- Northwest Territories: (867) 669-2591
- Yukon: (867) 667-3263

For additional information, visit our website at www.cannor.gc.ca

If you are unable to connect with
them, send an email to:
cannor.operations.cannor@canada.ca

Reach out to your CanNor Economic
Development Officer 


